
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

26 January 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

ACS (International) partners with the Council of International Schools (CIS) as part 
of our continual school improvement process. We have invited their evaluation team 
to our school in order for them to provide feedback on the programmes we run at 
ACS (International).  

From Monday 1 February to Friday 5 February, their team will be visiting the school 
virtually. Normally the team would visit physically, but due to border restrictions the 
visit will be conducted virtually. As part of this process our staff will be live 
streaming various aspects of the school to the team throughout the week. This 
includes classroom activities and drop off and pick up times. This live footage will be 
shown securely to CIS with no recordings being made.  

All data will be processed in accordance with the school’s data protection policies, 
CIS protocols, which are in line with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) 
and the Personal Data Protection Act 2012. 

If you have any questions please about this process please feel free to contact the 
school. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


